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Mayor’s Message March 2023

HAPPY ST.F/TRICK'S DAY

EASTER EGG HUNT: The Liverpool Town Hall Committee will have their annual Easter Egg Hunt on March 25. 2023.
Bring the kids out to hunt Easter Eggs, decorate a Cookie, and added this year, a photo booth, sidewalk chalk will be
available for the kids to use at the pavilion, and coloring pages and crayons for the kids to do as well. There is also a
rumor that the Easter Bunny will make an appearance this year! The Easter egg hunt will start at 9:00 AM. The egg hunt
will be broken up into 2 age groups, ages 5 and under and 6 and over. There will also be cool- a1d to drink. So, bring the
kids out for a fun filled morning.

EASTER RAFFLE: The Liverpool Town Hall Committee is having an Easter raffle, there is a boy raffle and a girl raffle.
Tickets are $2.00. You may purchase tickets at City Hall, or at the Easter Egg Hunt event. The drawing will be held
March 27, 2023. Liverpool Town Hall Committee also has a 50/50 raffle going on as well. A 50/50 raffle is where you
pay money for a ticket to be put in the drawing. Once all the tickets have been sold, a ticket will be drawn and the
winning ticket holder will win half of the total amount of the money that was made off the tickets, and the other half of the
money goes to Liverpool Town Hall Committee to help pay for events. It’s only $2.00 a ticket. The last 50/50 drawing
that was done, the winner won $75.00. You can purchase tickets at City Hall.

WATER BILL ONLINE PAYMENTS: Please be aware that you may pay your water bill online at
www.cityofliverpooltexas.com. Once you are on the home page, scroll down to the bottom of the page and there is a link
to the online payment page. Please note that when paying online, you MUST know your account number and the amount
you want to pay; if you do not have that information, you may call City Hall and we will be happy to give you that
information. Please note that when paying with a credit card, online, over the phone, or in person that your card will be
charged $3.00 per $100.00 convenience fee, the $3.00 is not the Cities charge, it is the online payment company’s charge
that we use. If you need more information, please call City Hall at 281-581-2342.

FOOD PANTRY: The Food Pantry is still doing well and has been receiving donations. We are very fortunate and
thankful that we live in such a caring, and giving community. “No one is useless in this world who lightens the burdens
of another.” — Charles Dicken

Don’t forget that March 12, 2023, daylight saving time begins.

"May your blessings outnumber the shamrocks that grow and may trouble avoid you wherever you go.”

“What is moral is what you feel good after, and what is immoral is what you feel bad after.” Ernest Hemingway

Our next City Council meeting is April 4, 2023, at 6:30 PM. Come join us.




